
From: Dom Monahan <dmonahan@luvaascobb.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2013 4:33 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: KBGF-LP 
 
Mohammad: 
 
The station has reduced its ERP to 15 KW.  Thanks. 
 
Dominic Monahan 
 
J. Dominic Monahan 
  
Post Office Box 10747 
Eugene, OR  97440-2747 
(541) 484-9292 
 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE -- ATTORNEY CLIENT PRIVILEGE: The information 
contained in this e-mail  
communication contains confidential information which is legally 
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you  
are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the 
taking of any action in reliance on the contents of  
this information except its direct delivery to the intended recipient 
named above is strictly prohibited. If you have  
received this e-mail in error, please notify me immediately by telephone 
((541) 484-9292) or by e-mail reply to  
arrange for return of this information to me. 
 


